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I am a local home builder. I am trying to build homes affectively and affordability. 

Laws like this make it more difficult and more expensive. In an industry that is getting 

more controlled by the large, national publicly traded companies the small, local 

builder is a dying breed. Rules like these, when compounded with all of the other 

regulations we have to deal with, make it evermore difficult to compete. Not only that 

these regs make home building more expensive driving up the cost of housing in the 

middle of a housing shortage that is going to take a generation to correct.  

Please help us and support this effort,  

Thank you 


